
Dear Wheatstone Homeowner, 
 
Our Homeowners Association has been contacted by the North Londonderry Township 
concerning some of our Bradford Pear tree branches  overhanging on the street.  Branches may 
interfere with township vehicles performing routine service or maintenance.   Please make sure 
you have 14 foot of clearance. Simply stand on you curb and measure up 14 feet.  If any 
branches are in the way, please remove then as soon as possible.  The branches can be placed 
curbside for pick-up by the township.  The Township Chipping Policy is as follows:      

 

CHIPPING POLICY 

A curbside chipping service is available to Township residents who trim trees and 
shrubbery for maintaining their property.  This service is currently being provided free of cost to 
the resident on the first Monday of every month.  If Monday is a holiday, chipping will be 
conducted the following work day.  Due to leaf collection, this service is not available in the 
months of November and December.  Items for chipping should be placed curbside by 7:00 a.m.  
Crew members and the chipper will not return once it has serviced a street.  Trimmings are to be 
placed in the front yard, curbside, with cut ends toward the road pointed in the direction of 
traffic.  They are to remain along the edge of the property, not in the street!  Trimmings are 
limited to items 1 to 3 inches in diameter.  Small bushes must have the root ball 
removed.

 

Crews will not pick up items that have been placed in bags, tied or under a tarp.  

The Wheatstone Homeowners’ Association thanks you for your cooperation.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact any of the board members.  Happy Spring!!! 

 


